
  

Our topic this term is Scottish Wildlife. We have been learning all 

about ‘Highland Cows’. We took inspiration from Scottish artist 

Steven Brown to recreate our own ‘Highland Cow’ art work. We used 

oil pastels to create the colourful, shaggy hair.  

We also wrote facts we had learned about Highland Cows and wrote 

them on post-it notes for everyone to read.  

Brilliant! 


